WE ARE #TAFT

Our Building Leaders:

Principal: Ceair Baggett

Assistant Principal (11th - 12th): Dorothy James
Assistant Principal (9th - 10th): Matthew Lizik
Assistant Principal (7th-8th): Carrie Baker
Phone - 513.363.8200



Taft Senator Families,

Can you believe we're already in winter break? Our students have truly lived up to our slogan of "show up and show out." Kudos to our parents and guardians – your support has made this progress possible.

Just a friendly reminder that winter break starts on 12/18, and students will return to school on 1/1/24. Enjoy your time with family, and as always, if you need anything, please feel free to reach out.

Wishing you a joyful and restful break! Best, Principal Baggett

Save the Dates

DECEMBER 15- END OF 2ND QUARTER

DECEMBER 18-JAN 1 - WINTER BREAK

JANUARY 2- TAFT REOPENS

JANUARY 15 - MLK JR. HOLIDAY - TAFT CLOSED

JANUARY 26- TAFT CLOSED FOR STUDENTS



Attendance

78%

SCHOOL STARTS AT 8:50AM.PLEASE ENSURE YOUR STUDENTS HAVE ENOUGH TIME TO GET THROUGH SECURITY AND IN CLASS BY 8:50.

STUDENTS DO BETTER WHEN THEY PARTICIPATE IN SCHOOL.
PLEASE PARTNER WITH US TO GET YOUR STUDENTS TO SCHOOL!

Attendance is counted by **hours** not days.

CLICK <u>HERE</u> FOR MORE INFORMATION REGARDING ATTENDANCE AND TRUANCY LAWS.

Counseling Team:

Ms. Homan (7 - 9)
homanme@cpsboe.k12.oh.us
Mr. Loomis (10 - 12)
loomisj@cpsboe.k12.oh.us
Ms. Higgins (Graduation Counselor)
higgima@cpsboe.k12.oh.us